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Executive Offices and Criminal Justice
Appropriations Subcommittee

Agency: Courts

Line Item: Judicial Salaries

Intent Language

The Legislature intends that the salary of district court judges be increased by the same percentage as state employees generally, and if state employees'
salaries are not adjusted, that the salary of a district court judge remain at $133,450.
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